
 

 
Monday 13th May 2024  

Dear Parents,  

Sunshine class have been requesting a ‘Show and Tell’ morning.  

We are inviting children to bring something in that they would like to show and discuss with the class, 

and then use during choosing time. Please send your child in with an item they are willing to talk about 

on Friday 24th May. Prior to this day, please talk to your child about why they would like to bring this 

item in and what they will talk about.  

Children may want to bring in:  

A favourite toy 

A book  

Art work  

A trophy or certificate  

Please send the item in a named bag. Children must NOT bring in electrical toys. Please think 

carefully about the toy you bring into school as we cannot take responsibility for it. 

 

Thank you  

Miss Nesbitt  

 


